

March 8, 2019

Dear Janet:

Without question, the strongest asset that the Canadian Real Estate Association has are the people who call themselves REALTORS® and, for the past 25 years, you have shown yourself to be a fine example of that statement. When a REALTOR® thrives for as long as you have, it's clear that you have good business fundamentals and know how to take care of your clients.

I know that the growth and success of any industry is largely dependent on having strong and capable members, such as yourself, and recognition of the contribution they make in helping maintain a strong leadership position in that industry. I take this opportunity to recognize, thank, and congratulate you for your 25 years of service and for also helping to change the lives of countless Canadians.

The silver anniversary is a very special moment to mark in time. Twenty-five years ago, numerous events and milestones became part of history: Bill Clinton was sworn in as the 42nd President of the United States; Canada, the U.S. and Mexico all signed the North American Free Trade Agreement; Kim Campbell became the first Canadian woman Prime Minister; the Montreal Canadians won their 24th Stanley Cup, the Toronto Blue Jays won their second World Series, making it the only year that Canadian teams won the NHL and MLB championships.

A quarter of a century ago you decided to become a part of one of Canada's strongest national Associations – and for that you have earned our heartfelt appreciation. It is my pleasure to recognize and honour your accomplishments by way of the certificate. Please accept this as a small token of our great appreciation for your many years as a member of CREA.

As you commemorate this milestone event, please accept my best wishes for many more years of continued success.

Sincerely, Bub Sukhan

Barb Sukkau President

The Canadian Real Estate Association